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        ‘Grow and Learn together with God by our side’ 

Christmas Productions 

Well done to Reception who performed ‘The Nativity’ to parents this week. 

The children were amazing and have worked hard to learn their words, 

songs and actions.  

 

                   

 

Key Stage One have performed ‘It’s a Party!’ and have spoken with clear 

voices, and sang every song with enthusiasm. It has been a treat to watch 

the children shine. Key Stage One have one more performance next week 

which I am sure will be another triumph. 

Thank you to all of the adults who attended the performances. It is 

wonderful to have families back in school during our Christmas 

celebrations.  

                                                                             

 

 

 

Kindness Love Honesty Perseverance  Respect Friendship 

Singing at the Good Shepherd 

Thank you to the children from Year Two who sang so wonderfully at the 

Good Shepherd on Saturday 26th November. They provided a very festive 

start to the Christmas Fayre. 

Oscar, Oliver, James, Anna, Matilda, Maisie, Betsy, Jonah, Mehrveer, 

Norma, Abdul,  

Annie-May, Nixon, Belle, Avroop and Ariya were amazing! 
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Nursery Outdoor Challenge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fabulous Finale Day 

Thursday 15th December  

The children are invited to attend school wearing the following: 

Reception: Party Clothes 

Year 1: Dressed as Explorers or Dinosaurs 

Year 2 Dressed in Arctic Colours or animals 

 

 

She Box Nativity 

The nursery children visited the church this week and made some 

wonderful nativity scenes that are now displayed in church.  

       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 12th December 2022 KS1 (Year 1 & 2) Nativity Performance 2 @ 1:45pm. Parents of children in 
2CM and 1VB are invited to attend. 
 

Tuesday 13th December 2022 Christmas Dinner Day  
 

Thursday 15th December 2022 Fabulous Finale Day  
 
Autumn Term Reports to be sent home to parents via MarvellousMe 
 

Friday 16th December 2022 Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day. £1 voluntary contribution in cash 
 
Infant School & Nursery Christmas Service in Church @ 10:00am (All 
parents are invited to attend)  
 
Christmas Parties (PM)  
 
Children break up for the Christmas holidays @ 3:05pm  
 

 
Christmas Holiday: Monday 19th December 2022 to Monday 2nd January 2023 inclusive 

 

 

Friday 16th December  

On Friday 16th December the children will go to church in the morning for 

their Carol Concert and return to school for their party in the afternoon. 

 

We will need parent helpers to walk the children to and from the church. All 

parents are invited to attend the service in Church at 10.00am.  Please let 

your child’s teacher know if you can help to walk. We will need helpers to be 

at school at 9.30am. 

 

The children are invited to come to school in party clothes and Christmas 

Jumpers. You may wish to make a voluntary contribution of £1.00. All 

money raised will be sent to Save the Children. 



          Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 

 


